
 

BBC Children in Need Fundraising 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may already know, Monday 12th November 2018 is the start of this year’s BBC Children in Need 

Appeal Week. Our school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the 

fundraising programme. BBC Children in Need, do your thing and make a difference, with Twinkl! 

    

We will be taking part in lots of fundraising activities.  

This is where we need your help! 

 

You can help us make a memorable event that raises as much money as possible by supporting the 

fundraising activities in our school.  

 

We will be holding the following fundraising activities;  
 

 Wear something yellow or spotty on Friday 16th November – £1 donation. All children who  

make a donation will be entered into a prize draw with the chance to win a Pudsey Bear.  

           These have been kindly donated by one of our families. 

 

 A cake sale.  Please donate cakes for the children and staff to sell on Friday 16th November.   
Please do not donate cakes containing nuts. 

 
This is where we need your help! 
 

You can help us make this a memorable event by supporting the fundraising activities in our school.  
 
Why not come along to support the cake sale in the school hall on Friday 16th November?   
 
Nursery & Reception - 2.45pm 
Infants - 3.00pm  
Juniors - 3.15pm. 
 

If you are unable to attend you can still donate to BBC Children in Need by donating cakes for the cake 

sale. We are aiming to raise even more money this year to support disadvantaged young people across 

the UK.  

 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK.  
              

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Lovell 

Deputy Headteacher 


